March 1, 2024

Dear Mr. Turner, Mrs. Mooney, & Vantage Board of Education,

At the time when I wrote my first letter of resignation on September 1, 2023, I did not realize that certain benefits would not be paid out to fulfill my contract for the year. I do understand that I will only be paid for the remaining monies of my contract and that my insurance will terminated.

I would like to change my date to June 30, 2024 instead of June 1st as directed by my union representative.

Sincerely,

Marcia Osenga